
  

 

Attachment 1 – Parent Council Vacancies Letter and Reply Slip

  

 

 

 

 

 
To all members of New Monkland Primary School Parent 
Forum 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
New Monkland Primary School - Parent Partnership Vacancy 
 
A Parent Council/Partnership for New Monkland Primary School was established many 
years ago in accordance with the Scottish Schools (Parental Involvement) Act 2006.  
 
There is currently one vacancy (chair) on the New Monkland Primary School Parent 
Council/Partnership. I would advise you that as a member of the school’s Parent Forum, you 
are entitled to put yourself forward for membership of the Parent Council/Partnership. 
 
If you are interested in the vacancy above, please complete and return the attached reply 
slip to the school by no later than (Friday 15 November 2024). 
 
Please note that if the number of interested parents exceeds the number of places available 
then members will be decided e.g., by voting through a ballot etc at the AGM which will be 
held at a date in January 2025 (details of date and time to follow in the New Year). 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  

 

(New Monkland Primary School) Parent Partnership 
 

Reply Slip 
 
 
I would like to express my interest in the vacancy above for the New Monkland Primary 
School Parent Partnership. I am the parent/carer of a child/children currently attending the 
school.  
 
Name: ________________________________  
 
Address:  ______________________________ 
 
__________________________________________ 
 
__________________________________________ 
 
Name of child: ___________________________ 
 
Signature: _____________________________       Date: ________________ 
 
Please return the completed form to the school by no later than (Friday 15 November 
2024).  
 


